



Centenary Gifts for Christmas

Centenary Charm Bracelet and Charms

As we approach the Centenary of Pymble Ladies' College we are pleased to announce the release of beautifully crafted *Pymble* charms as part of our Centenary gift range. Each charm has been engraved with *Pymble* Centenary 2016 and All' Ultimo Lavoro. The charms can be purchased individually or as a package which includes a Sterling Silver charm bracelet. With Christmas fast approaching these charms would make an ideal gift and a lasting memory of your daughter's time at Pymble Ladies' College.

Orders for the charm bracelet and charms will be accepted until **5.00pm, Thursday 3 December**. Please note that there is **no delivery** of goods available. All goods will be available for collection from the College Reception (Isabel McKinney Harrison Building) on either Tuesday 15 December or Wednesday 16 December.

For all enquiries please contact Jodie Doyle on +61 2 9855 7799 or centenary@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au

ORDER FORM

BLUE CHARM

Blue Cylindrical Charm with Fascinating Cut Murano Glass set in Sterling Silver



Price: \$ 50.00 each

Quantity:

RED CHARM

Red Cylindrical Charm with Fascinating Cut Murano Glass set in Sterling Silver

Price: \$ 50.00 each



Quantity:

WHITE CHARM

White Cylindrical Charm with Fascinating Cut Murano Glass set in Sterling Silver



Price: \$ 50.00 each

Quantity:

BRACELET

Sterling Silver Bracelet (order charms separately)

Price: \$ 70.00 each



Quantity:

THREE CHARM PACKAGE

Three Charm Package Red, Blue and White (no bracelet included)



Price: \$ 135.00 each

Quantity:

THREE CHARMS WITH BRACELET PACKAGE

Three Charms and
Sterling Silver Bracelet
(includes one blue,
one red and one white charm)

Price: \$ 195.00 each

Quantity:





PAYMENT DETAILS

First Name
Last Name
Phone number
Email
CREDIT CARD PAYMENT
Orders will be processed within 72 hours.
Visa MasterCard
Total order amount to be charged \$
Cardholder's Name
Card Number
Expiry DateCCV
Signature

Please print and email the scanned form to **centenary@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au** by Thursday 3 December.

Alternatively, completed forms may be returned to your School Office or College Reception.